10/9/2013 7:40:36 AM
RE: Shut down

Jay,

We are on a 9 month delay. We award funds July 1 we received the previous October 1. This has worked well for us and
helps when Washington does not pass an appropriations bill on October 1.

| told NASUAD our challenge will be the debt ceiling limit. There is no work around for that.

Hope this helps.

Tony

From: James Bulot [mailto:jjbulot@dhr.state.ga.us]

Sent: Tuesday, October 08, 2013 6:42 PM

To: Kester, Tony

Subject: Shut down

Is SC fronting the operating cash?

Just curious - we will notify our aaa's to send out 30 day notices this week that all federally funded services will cease by

Nov 15 if there is no resolution.
Jay Bulot

This message has been sent from a mobile device.
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